4 August 2022

DOIA22/160

Téna koe

| refer to your request received on 15 July 2022, which has been considered under the
Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), for the following information:

What income Te Ara has received from the licensing of commercial copyright
over the last 5 years and what you’re doing with it?

Manata Taonga do not receive any income from the licensing of commercial copyright.
Please note that we have our own commercial gopyright for products we publish and
own in which we sometimes receive royalties for the sale of books.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how t0 make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
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